
 

 

Portland Township Planning Commission Minutes 
Wednesday, June 1, 2022 

        

 
Cindy Selden called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Roll was taken by Sue Van Lente: 
 

Present: Sue Vanlente, Cindy Selden, Andrew Huhn, Tony Dixon, Evelyn Walkington-Jensen 
Absent: Marcy Lay, Ross Schneider 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:  Motion by Tony Dixon, seconded by Andrew Huhn, to approve the minutes from the last meeting..  
All were in favor. 
 
Public Comments:  Tutt Gorman was present to discuss some ongoing concerns with odors from Sunset Ridge lagoons. 
 
Old Business:   None 

 
New Business:  

 
Master Plan Revision 
Sue attended a session on Master Plans at the recent MTA Conference.  Based upon information that she 
received there, PC members decided to slow down a little on the MP revisions.  A survey will be included with the 
summer tax bills.  Results of those surveys will be available mid-August.  At the September meeting we will 
discuss the survey results and continue the revisions.   
 

Public Comments: N/A 
 
Planning Commission Member Comments:  N/A. 
 
Future Meetings: The next regular meeting will be held on September 7, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Motion was made by Evelyn Walkington-Jensen, seconded by Tony Dixon, to adjourn the meeting at 7:21 p.m.  All were in 
favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Sue Van Lente, Secretary. 


